
June 17, 2015 

Planning and Growth Management Committee 
10th floor, West Tower, City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2  

Re: PG5.5 – Improving Response to Infill Construction Sites 

Dear Chair & Colleagues, 

I'm writing in support of the work plan set out in PG5.5: Improving Response to Infill 
Construction Projects. 

This is a complicated, interdivisional issue and the consultation with external stakeholders 
and key city divisions set out in the work plan is a great step forward. 

I look forward to debating and discussing our new and improved strategy for tackling 
problem residential construction sites in the fourth quarter. 

Warm regards, 

Jaye Robinson 
City Councillor 
Ward 25 – Don Valley West 

Councillor Jaye Robinson 
Ward 25 – Don Valley West 

Chair, Public Works & Infrastructure Committee 

City Hall, 100 Queen Street West 

2nd Floor, Suite A12 

Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2 

Tel: 416-395-6408 

Fax: 416-395-6439 
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